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Now Available: DMF NEWS for Quarters 3 & 4 of 2015 

 
 
The most recent edition of our newsletter, DMF NEWS, is now available for download. This edition covers 
events and issues of the second half of 2015, including: 
 

- DMF’s New Director 
- Public Access Improvements 
- Tracking Striped Bass 
- Final Round of Groundfish Disaster Aid 
- Vibrio Research Highlights 
- 2016 Fisheries Outlook 
- Monitoring MA’s Lobster Population 
- Rules Update for July 1–December 31, 2015 
- And MORE! 

 
Link to the e-version here.  
 
Prior editions of DMF NEWS are also available on the MarineFisheries website at: 
http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dfg/dmf/publications/newsletters.html 
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